EXHIBIT E

APPROVAL FROM THE
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR



Marcy Taylor

From: Tori Gordon <Tori.Gordon@governor.arkansas.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, July 28, 2015 12:29 PM

To: Marcy Taylor

Subject: Request by cities of Harrison & Yellville Reg. No. 2
Marcella:

The Governor’s Office has reviewed and approved your client’s request to initiate rulemaking for APCEC Reg. No. 2.
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Best,
Tori

Tori B. Gordon

Policy Advisor

Office of Governor Asa Hutchinson
500 Woodlane Street, Suite 120
501-683-6432



